
Interaction programme on “ Importance of Science and Technology” 

 

Department of Social Work, PMIST organised interaction programme on “ Importance of 

Science and Technology” at Government Higher Secondary School for Blind on 

12.03.2019.Ms.Jennifer Bliss, STEM consultant, Iowa Educational Service for the Blind and 

Visually Impaired from USA participated as resource person. She also conducted an interaction 

session with the teachers of the school on teaching methodology in US and Tamilnadu for 

children with blindness. Nearly 160 children of the school and 10 teachers participated in this 

programme.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ms.Jennifer Bliss, STEM consultant, Iowa Educational Service 

for the Blind and Visually Impaired from USA interact with 

teachers 


